
 

 

‘Thank You Frontline Workers’ Campaign 

 

As a sport with over 55,000 registered club members, we all know someone who is a frontline worker, it might be 
you!  We know that our essential workers have put their health at risk every day to ensure the rest of us can remain 
safe and well during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Bowls Scotland would like the collective bowling community to give thanks to every one of our frontline workers for 
their dedication and perseverance during these difficult times.  We want to thank them for the early morning shifts, 
the missed dinners, the not seeing loved ones for days – we want them to know that everyone within our bowling 
family is grateful for these sacrifices and for saving lives and helping others. 
 

How does it work? 
 

• Clubs offer FREE playing membership for frontline workers who are not current members of a bowls club for 
the remainder of the playing season 2020 

• Advertise and promote the FREE membership offer in your community and on social media channels 

• When appropriate, organise small celebration ‘get togethers’ with frontline workers in line with current 
government guidance for physical distancing 

• Consider how to retain these NEW members into 2021 season perhaps with the offer of a reduced 
membership fee 

 

Who is a frontline worker? 
 

• We normally think of NHS staff, police, and fire services, but there are many more people involved in 
supporting us by providing a frontline service during lockdown. It might be the volunteers who supported a 
foodbank or neighbours who shopped for people shielding or isolating.  Clubs will have the autonomy to 
decide what front line service should be included. 

 

How can clubs get involved? 
 

• To register your club please download the application form and return completed version via email to 
trybowls@bowlsscotland.com   

 

What support will Bowls Scotland provide? 
 

• Social Media hint and tips guide 

• Bespoke promotional and marketing material (club branded posters) 

• Promotion via Bowls Scotland social media / website 

• Support from your National Development Officer: 
o Districts 1-10:   Stuart Bell 07525 134385 / stuartbell@bowlsscotland.com     
o Districts 11-24: Daniel Baker 07821 118774 / danielbaker@bowlsscotland.com    
o Districts 25-32:  Lawra Cox 07715 025736 / lawracox@bowlsscotland.com 

 
You might already be thinking about these things or doing something different.  Whatever you consider 
doing, please share with us so we can promote and share with the wider bowling community.  
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